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Communications 

Call for nominations to the Nunavut Joint Planning and 
Management Committee for Territorial Parks 
 
Start Date: November 7, 2017 
End Date: November 17, 2017 
Nunavut 30 sec 
 

The Government of Nunavut is looking for nominations to fill two of its seats on the 
Nunavut Joint Planning and Management Committee for Territorial Parks (NJPMC). 
 
The NJPMC is responsible for providing advice on the planning, establishment, 
operation, and management of territorial parks throughout Nunavut. 
 
If you are familiar with territorial park management issues in Nunavut and would like to 
contribute to the work of the NJPMC, please contact Lena Takoonagak for more 
information at 867-975-7705 or LTakoonagak@gov.nu.ca. 
 
The deadline to apply is 5 p.m. on November 17, 2017.  
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